
NOTICE. . . . . . .

Public notice is hereby given that River Bend Community Unit School District No. 2, 
Whiteside County, Fulton, Illinois, will be accepting sealed bids for blacktopping the Bus 
garage parking area.  Specifications are located on the district website 
www.riverbendschools.org.  Bids shall be sealed and clearly marked “Sealed Bid – 
Blacktop Bus Garage Parking area”.  All proposals are to be received by the River Bend 
CUSD #2 District Office at 1110 3rd Street, Fulton, IL  61252 on or before 12:00 P.M., 
Wednesday, April 10, 2019, and will be opened at that time.  The Board will make its 
decision at the regularly scheduled board meeting on April 18, 2019, and reserves the 
right to waive any technicalities or irregularities and to reject any or all proposals or any 
part or parts thereof.  

Eric Fish, Secretary
River Bend Board of Education


